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LETTER DATED 31 JULY 1974 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF GREECE 
TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

Further to my previous letters concerning the Turkish violations of cease-fire, 
:I have the honour to bring to your knowledge the following events, which took place 
after the signature of the Geneva agreement: 

At 9.00 a.m. a Turkish Company was moving towards the guardposts of the 
National Guard in Nicosia along the green line. 

At 10.25 a.m. Turkish troops opened fire against the guardpost of the National 
Guard in Nicosia, along the green line. 

At 10.45 a.m. a Turkish infantry unit was moving from Aghios Pavlos Neck 
heading to the village of Karmas. 

At 11.00 a.m. Turkish troops attacked the villages of Lapithos and Karmas. 
They also attacked the villages of Aghios Ermolaos and Skylloura. 

At 11.30 a.m. Turkish troops were reported continuing their attack against 
Greek forces at the area of the villages of Lapithos and Karavas. Other Turkish 
forces attacked Greek units at the area between the village of Sisklipos and the 
village of Agridaki. 

I would be grateful, Your Excellency, if you could kindly have this letter 
circulated as a document of the Security Council. 

(SiRned) Denis CARAYANNIS 
An!bassador 

Permanent Representative of Greece 
to the United Nations 
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